
From: Skipper, Allison <askipper@sccommerce.com>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Webb, BethBethWebb@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/10/2015 9:32:17 AM

Subject: Military-Friendly Bills

Josh and all,
 
Military Base Task Force Chairman Bill Bethea has asked me to prepare a media communication regarding the 7 
military-friendly bills passed this session by the General Assembly. I wanted to verify that all have indeed now been 
signed by the Governor – would you mind double-checking these numbers?
 
H.3154, H.3156, H.3548, S.153, S.391 (I know this was signed yesterday!), H.3324,H.3547
 
I’ll share what we put together before releasing!
 
Thank you in advance,
Allison
 
Allison Skipper, APR
Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.1998 direct
803.397.4771 mobile
www.SCcommerce.com
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